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From: Maria Laboy
To: Whitaker, Gregory; 
cc: Sean Hagerott; Jack McCully; 
Subject: Response to Notice of Potential Hazardous Waste Non-


Compliance from JAM Environmental & Vacuum Services LLC
Date: Thursday, December 06, 2012 5:13:14 PM
Attachments: Response to FDEP Notice of Potencial Hazardous Waste Non-Compl.pdf 


Mr. Whitaker: 
 
As per Mr. Hagerott instructions, please find attached our response to the 
Notice of Potential Hazardous Waste Non Compliance issued to JAM 
Environmental & Vacuum Services LLC on November 28, 2012. We are 
sending the hard copies by mail today as well. Please advice if any further 
action is necessary. 
 
Respectfully,  
 
Maria E Laboy
JAM Environmental & Vacuum Services LLC
228 SW 21st TER, Bldg. 6
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312
954.625.2310
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